
Negotiating Committee for all Transervice Units 

Ontario Region 
January 26, 2024 

 
 Negotiations – TRANSERVICE 

Bulletin #3 
 

To:  Ontario Local Presidents with Transervice Units 
Ontario Transervice Caucus Delegates 
Ontario Transervice members  

Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 

 
This past week your Ontario Transervice Bargaining Committee met with the company 
back at the bargaining table. 
 
We are please to announce we have reached a tentative agreement with the employer 
last evening on January 25, 2024.  
 
The committee will now work to prepare for a member zoom meeting to share the 
agreement with you all and proceed with a ratification vote. A further communication will 
be sent out within the next few days, indicating the date of this meeting next week and 
how it will work. 
 
We thank you for your patience and continued support during the bargaining process. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
Unifor Bargaining Committee  
 
Gavin Parker-Nance  
Scott Shafer 
Jim Kay  
Chris Nascimento 
Scott McILmoyle, National Representative 

SM/vs/cope 343 


